
January 9th to 13th

Christmas in January Concert

Our concert will take place Friday at 1:15

Student Pickup during the school day

To cut down on learning disruptions to students, we will no longer be

announcing for students to come down to the office for pickup. Please

communicate with your child, their teacher, or Ms. Eludin prior to the pickup

time so that we can have your child ready for when you come to pick them up.

Pick up and drop off

In December we saw an increase in students being picked up and dropped off at

the front doors during bussing times. This creates immense safety risks for

students. The area across from the front door is also a no parking zone for

safety reasons. Please drop off and pick up students at the cafeteria doors

unless you are coming during the school day.

After School Basketball Practices

Monday-Grade ⅞ Girls

Tuesday-Grade ⅞ Boys

Wednesday-Grade ⅚ girls

Thursday- Grade ⅚ boys


